
The inventories-to-sales ratio for merchant wholesalers has continued to go up during the 
year and could also be an indication that the US economy has continued to slowdown, and 
businesses have started to accumulate unwanted inventories. 

Inventories to Sales Ratio: 

Bottom Line: 

The continuous increase in the inventories to sales ratio in June, to 1.41, shows that 
wholesalers may be facing larger-than-wanted inventory accumulation. The potential 
consequences for this are twofold. First, higher inventories to sales could continue to push 
prices down, which is going to continue to be good news for inflation going forward. Second, 
the strong accumulation of inventories with respect to sales could be pointing to slowdown in 
economic activity going forward. 
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